
Spa Bermondsey NewsleƩer 

Head of School: Georgina Quigley January 2024 

Happy New Year! Welcome to our monthly newsleƩer, keeping you up to date on all the events and acƟviƟes at 
Spa Bermondsey. 

 

We have started the new year with a bang!  The family pantomime, at the Peacock 
Theatre in Holborn, was another fantasƟc night out.  We had 105 Ɵckets for Beauty 
and the Beast and we all enjoyed singing and dancing the night away.  The panto-
mime, sponsored by PriceWaterHouseCooper is held every year, so keep an eye out 
for Ɵckets next year.  

 

 

Our partnership with the Old Vic conƟnues and some pupils in KS5 had another hands on workshop exploring  em-
ployability skills.  In this workshop, students worked in groups to devise a theatre producƟon, form a theatre com-
pany, develop their markeƟng strategy, and pitch their theatre show and company to the other students.  

 

 A big thank you to those parents in KS3 and Ks5 who came to our RSE workshops  
hosted by our PSHE lead, Anna.  Anna spoke about the way we teach healthy relaƟon-
ships to our young people and the topics they would be covering this half term.  If you 
would like more informaƟon on this, please do get in touch with Anna, via the school 
office.  

 

Class 3C went to the MariƟme Museum in Greenwich at the end of the month for a be-
spoke workshop about  being a sailor on the high seas!  The class really enjoyed the sen-
sory elements and we hope to return soon.  

 

 

Our School Council met again this half term with a focus on pupil happiness.  Pupils voted on the types of play-
ground equipment they would like to see and as a result new scooters have been bought for use at break Ɵme and 
Clubs.  You can see the minutes of the meeƟng on our website, under Personal Development 
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Roadworks on Monnow Road 

Thames Water are replacing the water pipes along Monnow Road and roads in the local area.  We conƟnue to 
have access for School Transport buses, but parking is very restricted in the and around the local area.  We expect 
the works to be completed in April.  I am very sorry for the disrupƟon this has caused.  
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Local Offer 

Southwark’s Local Offer has lots of informaƟon on fund things to do.  You can find it here:  

https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/youth-offer/social-networks-events/  

https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/youth-offer  

The Thrive to 25 IniƟaƟve has secured funding for lots of exciƟng acƟviƟes.  Check out the Coding Club, Toucan Trips Club, 
Angels Club—all for 16-15 year olds with SEN.   

SENsaƟonal Stay and Play sessions for 0-8s on Saturdays are running across the borough.  

You can find a clickable copy of this newsletter on our website—see the News and Dates tab  

 
Parent AŌernoon Tea 
 

Our parent governor, Modupe, will be hosƟng a parent aŌernoon session on  Wednesday 21st  February .  Please join for 

coffee, tea and some cake at 2pm  

Key Signs 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 
· Spring Half term : Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 2024  

· Parent Afternoon tea with Parent Governor  2pm Wednesday 21st  February .   

· World Book Day: Thursday 7th March 2024 

· Red nose Day: Friday 15th March 2024 

· Variety Show—timings TBC Thursday 21st March 2024 

· Easter Holidays begin: Friday 29th March 2024 (Good Friday) 

· Summer term begins for pupils: 16th April 2024 

All term dates can be found on our website in the Parents tab 


